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Principal’s Update 9/6/23 

 
Dear parents, 

Sponsored Walk: 

We have enjoyed a most wonderful morning on our Sponsored walk. Your generosity amazed me as we 

currently have £6000 raised and are still counting. Thank you so much. We will make great use of this 

boost to our school account. 

Sports Days: 

Next week our sports day events commence. We hope to see many of you in attendance and are hoping 

that the good weather will continue!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Corpus Christi procession: 

This Sunday the annual Corpus Christi celebration will be held in Newry Parish. Each year I delight in 

walking with our P4 & 7 pupils and their parents as we process the route and would love to see lots in 

attendance this year. 

Please see the notice below from Canon Francis Brown Administrator re this which was placed in the 

Parish bulletin: 

I would like to extend an invitation to everyone to attend the Newry Cathedral Parish Corpus 

Christi Procession on Sunday 11th June. It will begin at St. Catherineʼs Church, Dominic Street at 

3.00pm and continue along Francis Street, Mill Street, Hill Street, ending at the Cathedral for 

Benediction and blessing. We extend a special invitation to all the P4 and P7 children and their 

parents to attend the procession. We would request that those children who received the Sacrament of 

Holy Communion and Confirmation come along to the procession wearing their Holy Communion or 

Confirmation outfits.  

Best wishes to you all and enjoy another sunny weekend. 

Yours in partnership, 

Mrs Monaghan 

 


